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Initiating Discussions with Your Child About their 

Mental Health 

Taking care of a child's mental health is a continuous 

process. Having conversations with them from an 

early age can make a significant difference in the 

long run. Starting with a daily check-in about how 

they're feeling is an excellent way to begin these 

talks. These conversations can also encourage your 

child to engage in healthy activities that can further 

support their mental well-being. Below is an 

example of a check-in you could use. 

Mental Health: We all have it! 

As we approach Children’s Mental Health Week, it's 

a great opportunity to take stock of our children's 

well-being. Mental health should be treated with 

the same level of importance as physical health. We 

all possess it, and it is our responsibility to care for 

it. This involves being able to identify when 

something isn't quite right, as well as implementing 

preventative measures to ensure our children's 

mental health is in good condition. 



SPOTLIGHT ON SAFEGUARDING 
Tips for Nurturing Your Child's 

Mental Health 

Here are some helpful tips to 

prevent potential mental health 

issues from arising and promote 

a healthy well-being for your 

child. 

 
 

 
  

The importance of sleep 

 

 

 

 

 

Have good eating and exercise 
 

Health of Young People 

 

 


